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Circular 101 
 

1 February 2021 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
 
COVID-19 VACCINES UPDATE / FLU & PNEUMONIA VACCINE ORDERS: 
 
 
We would like to inform you that we have submitted both resident and employee numbers 
to the Department of Health in an attempt to ensure that sufficient COVID-19 Vaccines be 
made available to us. 
 
Health care workers will be the first group to be vaccinated, after which residents should 
follow in a few months’ time.  However, since no one is really certain of the timelines it 
would be wise to discuss this treatment with your general practitioner and family well in 
advance in order to decide whether you would like to be vaccinated or not. 
 
In the meantime, we are ordering the annual flu vaccines as well as the Pneumovox (for 
prevention of pneumonia).  Please can we ask that you contact Sipho in Frail care on EXT: 
1220 to put down your name for either of these two vaccines in order for us to have 
numbers well in advance.   
 
We also attach the Corona Virus and Vaccine booklet received from the Department of 
Health. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


